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The importance of written service agreements cannot be emphasized enough. When a member goes to
work for a customer or a client, their relationship and the services must be clearly spelled out. Providing
a thorough explanation to customers or clients as to what they are signing is equally important. Again,
full disclosure is paramount. 

In this age of electronic signatures,
where a document can be sent for
signature and returned in minutes, it is
of utmost importance that the details
of those contracts are fully explained.

 It has been recommended that the
contracts be sent in PDF format first to
allow the client to review and ask
questions before the electronic
document is sent. 

The last thing you want to hear in a
court of law is “I didn’t realize what I
was signing; it all happened so fast
electronically”.  


